Okeechobee High School
Groundbreaking Ceremony

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Okeechobee County School Board will host a Groundbreaking Ceremony for Okeechobee High School on Thursday, May 11, 9:00 a.m.  The ceremony will be held at Okeechobee High School, 2800 Highway 441 North, Okeechobee.  Please enter the south gate.  The ceremony is open to the public.


